
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Trevor Campbell, R&B Director 
 
DATE: April 25th, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Award of 2023 Curb and Gutter and Concrete Improvements 
 
 
Bids were opened for the 2023 Curb & Gutter and Concrete Improvements Project on 
April 18th, 2023. One bid was received from Anson Excavating and Pipe for $231,224.50.  

 
The amount budgeted for this year is $260,000 and is split with our Curb & Gutter Fund 
and the Capital Drainage budget.  
 
This year we will be replacing curb and gutter and drainage pans on the 900 block of 
Finley Lane, Old East Victory Way, Texas Avenue, Rose Street, 7th Street between 
School Street and Breeze Street as well as other maintenance areas as necessary. Many 
of these areas for improvement correspond with the overlay schedule. 

             
I would like to recommend the City award the 2023 Curb and Gutter and Construction 
Improvements contract to Anson Excavating in the amount of $231,224.50. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 824-4463. 

 
                      

 
 




